
 
September 2025 
 
Dear families 
 
RE Enrichment day - 29/09/25 
 
To align with our RE curriculum and value of enjoyment, we are pleased to announce our Year 2 RE enrichment day 
which will take place on Monday 29 September 2025. 
 
Currently, Year 2 are learning about different religions and their special places.  One of the festivals that we will be 
learning about is Diwali.  
 
On the enrichment day we would like to encourage students to come in their best party clothes as they enjoy an 
afternoon full of activities, games and lessons about Diwali.  Please ensure that children wear sensible shoes and 
bring a coat to school on this day. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Miss Mackenzie 
Year 2 Class Teacher and RE lead 
 
 
 
 


